
 

 

 

Report from Commission on Status of Women 

Faculty Senate Representative:   Seana Golder 

Meeting Held 1/27/17:  The Commission spent the meeting working on a new vision statement.   

Meeting Held 2/24/177 at the Health Sciences Campus.  The Commission welcomed Quinn 

Chipley the Counseling Coordinator for the students enrolled in the medical, dental, nursing and 

graduate schools of the University of Louisville at the Health Sciences Center campus.  

Following this a “chocolate party” reception was held to allow members of the HSC community 

to get to know more about the Commission and meet Commissioners.  Excellent turn out. 


